Paul Maggie

M.
From: Paul Maggie
Sent: Thursday, Qctober 20, 2011 1:59 PM
To: '‘Getz, Rag'
Subject: RE: WDT RAffle Request

} did get your raffle request. It will be on the November 2™ Legal and Finance Committee meeting.

From Getz Rae [mallto Rae.Getz@wdt.edu]
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2011 1:09 PM

To: Paul Maggie

Ce: Lauinger, Curt; 'Tiera,Bagwell@stu.wdt.edu'
Subject: WDT RAffle Request

Maggie Paul

City Attorney's Office
300 6th 5t.

Rapid City, 5D 57701
Or FAX : 394-6633

Re: WDT Lions Raffle of Kindle Fire
Dear Ms. Paul:

I am a member of the Western Dakota Tech Lions Club and I am writing this letter to request
permission to conduct a raffle on the campus of WDT.

WDT Lions is a non-profit organization. We would like to purchase a Kindle Flr'e and raffle it of f. We
would begin selling as soon as you have approved this request (pending your acknowledgement/approval).
The funds raised will be used to assist in our support of the WDT Student Emergency Fund and Big
Brothers and Big Sisters of the Black Hills.

If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me, Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Vieatern Dakota Tech
Lucille "Rae" Getz, M.5.

Counselor

Western Dakota Tech
. 605-718-2418

RaeGetz@WDT.edu



